MEETING of the Greenbelt Ethics Commission held Tuesday, May 15, 2012.

The meeting began at 5:30 p.m. It was held in the Library of the Municipal Building.

Board Members Present: Consuella Harris, Sieglinde Peterson and Robert Zugby.

Staff Present: Cindy Murray, City Clerk.

<u>Committee Business</u>: Members discussed the selection of a chair for the Commission. Members agreed that Sieglinde Peterson would serve as Chair and Consuella Harris would serve as Vice-Chair.

<u>Closed Session/Review of Financial Disclosure Statements</u>: Members agreed to move into closed session to review Financial Disclosure Statements filed by elected officials, appointed senior staff, and members of the Advisory Planning Board and Board of Appeals, for compliance with ethics law requirements.

Adjournment: The meeting ended at 6:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cindy Murray City Clerk